
 

Don’t Forget: 
 Add Your Baby to Your Insurance 

 
Congratulations on the new addition to your family! Did you know that you will 
need to notify your health insurance company that your little one has arrived? 
 
As you settle in with your baby, please be aware that some health insurance 
companies require newborns to be added within 30 days of their birth. To ensure 
you receive the appropriate financial support, please confirm that your baby is on 
your health insurance plan. Failure to submit proper documentation will result in 
you being financially responsible for all medical expenses.  
 
Once you have received your baby’s social security number, be sure to contact 
your health insurance provider or your employer’s human resources department 
to add your baby to your insurance policy.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our OB Admissions team at  
850-431-0220.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
OB Admissions 
Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare 
850-431-0220 (phone) 
850-431-0148 (fax) 


